
Family Pharmacare Program

Making 
drug coverage 

available to families 
in Nova Scotia

Nova Scotian families will have improved 
access to prescription drug coverage when 
the Nova Scotia Family Pharmacare Program 

begins March 1, 2008

There is no premium to join and annual 
out-of-pocket costs for eligible drugs will be 

capped at a percentage of family income. 
Enrollment forms are now available.

For more information and enrollment forms
Visit the government website at 

www.nspharmacare.ca
Or call toll-free at 1-877-330-0323


